
 

 

Thought for July:                                                                                               

“The good of the all is more important than the anger of one.”                                                                                                                

 

Welcome to the heat of July and August.  Summer has arrived.  Stay 

cool.  Drink plenty of water.                                                                                

June saw lots of graduations from kindergarten through college.  

Congratulations to all the proud parents whose daughters and sons are out of school 

for the summer.  Now your challenge is keeping them out of mischief.  Good luck!                                             

The AL’s 16th District held it’s spring conference on 10 June.  Our Adjutant, Mary 

Antio, went as our delegate and gave an excellent report at the 18 June General  

Membership meeting.  Thanks Mary.  Well done.                                                                   

You will see in the Chaplain’s Corner Post 10 lost two Legionnaires in June,                             

ironically on the same day.  Keep them and their families in your thoughts.                                         

The American Automobile Association has predicted one of the country’s highest     

travel rates over the 4th of July holiday despite the price of gas!!  If you’re traveling, 

please be careful.                                                                                                                            

The annual Wreaths Across America is now upon us.  Legionnaire Bob Lamoureux 

has volunteered to coordinate Post 10’s efforts.  We need every one of the Post 10 

Family to help out.  Our minimum goal is 127 wreaths.  Our mission? A wreath at 

EVERY Veteran’s grave at Manassas Cemetery and one each for the Military                      

branches (6) plus one for POW/MIA to be placed in front of the Post.  (Application to 

purchase wreaths is in the newsletter and hardcopies in the Post)                            

Lastly, thank you all for being members of the Post 10 Family.  I look forward to                      

seeing you at the Post.                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

Dave Quimby, Commander 
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Post Closes at 5 PM on Independence Day                                                      

Have an enjoyable and safe Fourth 



 

 

The Fourth of July (Independence Day) has been a federal holiday in the U.S. since 1941, but the                     

tradition of Independence Day celebrations goes back to the American Revolution.  

BACKGROUND:  When the initial battles in the  Revolutionary War broke out in April 1775, few  

colonists desired complete independence from Great Britain, and those who did were considered                        

radical. By the middle of the following year, however, many more colonists had come to favor                              

independence, thanks to the growing hostility against Britain and the spread of revolutionary                        

sentiments such as those expressed in the pamphlet “Common Sense,” published by Thomas Paine in 

early 1776.                                                                                                                                                           

On June 7, when the Continental Congress met at the Pennsylvania State House (Independence Hall) in                                 

Philadelphia, the Virginia delegate Richard Henry Lee introduced a motion calling for the colonies’ independence.                                                                                              

Amid heated debate, Congress postponed the vote on Lee’s resolution, but appointed a five-man committee—

including Thomas Jefferson of Virginia, John Adams of Massachusetts, Roger Sherman of Connecticut,                 

Benjamin Franklin of Pennsylvania and Robert R. Livingston of New York—to draft a formal statement                               

justifying the break with Great Britain.                                                                                                                                                                

On July 2nd, the Continental Congress voted in favor of Lee’s resolution for independence in a near-unanimous 

vote (the New York delegation abstained, but later voted affirmatively). On that day, John Adams wrote to his 

wife Abigail that July 2 “will be celebrated, by succeeding Generations, as the great anniversary Festival” and that 

the celebration should include “Pomp and Parade…Games, Sports, Guns, Bells, Bonfires and Illuminations from 

one End of this Continent to the other.”                                                                                                                                    

On July 4th, the Continental Congress formally adopted the Declaration of Independence, which had been written 

mostly by Jefferson. Though the vote for actual independence took place on July 2nd, Adams believed that July 

2nd was the correct date on which to celebrate the birth of American independence, and turned down invitations to 

appear at July 4th events in protest.  During the summer of 1776 some colonists celebrated the birth of                                                   

independence by holding mock funerals for King George III as a way of symbolizing the end of the monarchy’s 

hold on America and the triumph of liberty.                                                                                                                     

Philadelphia held the first annual commemoration of independence on July 4, 1777, while Congress was still                           

occupied with the ongoing war.  George Washington issued double rations of rum to all his soldiers to mark the 

anniversary of independence in 1778, and 1781, several months before the key American victory at the Battle of 

Yorktown. Massachusetts became the first state to make July 4th an official state holiday. After the Revolutionary 

War, Americans continued to celebrate Independence Day. The tradition of setting off fireworks on the 4th began 

in Philadelphia on July 4, 1777, during the first organized celebration of Independence Day. Ship’s cannon fired a            

13-gun salute in honor of the 13 colonies. The Pennsylvania Evening Post reported: “at night there was a grand                       

exhibition of fireworks on the Commons, and the city was beautifully illuminated.” That same night, the Sons of 

Liberty set off fireworks over Boston Common. The tradition of patriotic celebration became even more wide-

spread after the War of 1812, in which the US again faced Great Britain. In 1870, the U.S. Congress made July 4th 

a federal holiday; in 1941, the provision was expanded to grant a paid holiday to all federal employees.                                                                                                  

                         

Submitted by Vic Librizzi 



 

 

National Buffalo Soldiers Day, 28 JULY, celebrates the contributions of some of the earliest Black 

troops in the US military.  These troops served on the Western frontier after the Civil War.  In 1866,            

Congress passed legislation known as the Army Organization Act, which formalized the creation of 

six all Black US Cavalry infantry units.  The first troops to be called Buffalo Soldiers were                     

assigned to the 10th Cavalry Regiment, Fort Leavenworth, KS.  The nickname was given to them 

by Native American tribes who fought in the Indian Wars.                                                                                                                                     

                 Submitted by Gunny 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Veterans Can Now File an Appeal Online at the BVA Website:  The Board of Veterans’ Appeals (Board, BVA) 

recently updated and improved its website to make sure all the information you need is available and easy to                       

understand.  Also included is what the Board does and what to expect during an appeal.  Veterans can NOW file 

their request of appeal to the Board online.                                                                                                                                     

To request an appeal online: If you disagree with a decision VA made on your claim, you can log into VA.gov and 

electronically file VA Form 10182.  The process is simple!                                                                                                

 - Navigate your browser to https://www.va.gov/decision-reviews/board-appeal/                                                           

 - Select “Request a Board Appeal” to go to the VA.gov login screen.  You MUST have a VA.gov account.    

 - The appeal tool will walk you through the process of filing an appeal correctly online.                                

 - You can select which type of appeal you wish:  Direct Review, Evidence Submission, or Hearing.  You 

 can also find more information about all these options and what to expect during your appeal on the 

 Board’s homepage.                                                                                                                                                 

You can also have a Virtual Tele-Hearing: Go to this site for detailed info  VirtualHearing_FactSheet.pdf (va.gov)   

For additional information:  www.bva.va.gov                                                                                                                       

                  Submitted by Gunny 

Your Post 10 Legionnaire                     

Officers for 2022—2023.          

Congratulations to all.                        

Please support the Officers in 

running the Post.           

 

 

 

                                           Photo by Leo Smith 



 

 



 

 

NOTICES:  When playing the ‘game’ machines you must turn in your cash receipts 
within 48 hours of printing them.  After that they become null and void.                                      

The Post has 48 hours to pay on winning tickets.                                                                             
Playing of machines during Social Quarters’ hours ONLY!                                                                   

Please cooperate. 

American Legion Riders Post 10 
 

 

        

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                             

 

 

Keep the shiny side up!   Paul Giovanni, Director, ALR Post 10  

  

Color Guard 
 

Memorial Day Ceremony – The Color Guard part of the ceremony was performed by the 
Young Marines. Thank you for your support. 

James Church interment took place at Quantico National Cemetery June 10th. Greg Hall                         
performed the chaplain service. Thank you Greg. 

Flag Day Ceremony – The Color Guard part of the ceremony was performed by the Boy Scouts. Thank you for your 
support.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            
            Carl Carey, Sgt-at-Arms 

Your 2022-2023 Riders’ Officers—

Congratulations to all. 

Photo by Gunny 

Padre’s Corner 

Hello Everyone, as you read this I pray that everyone is in good health.                                                   

Please pray for the families of Legionnaires James Malinowski and Peter Weintz                                              

who transferred to Post Everlasting in June. 

 

Francis Gregory Hall, Chaplain 

Civility costs nothing, and buys everything. 



 

 

Legionnaire Membership Report 
2023 membership season started 1 July.  If you renew before Veterans Day, November 11th, you will be 
eligible for the Early Bird prize.                                                                                                                      

Remember to renew on-line you will need to have or create an account on MyLegion.org.  Online renewals can also 
print out a new membership card on-line.  This will show that you are paid up and I will also send out a new 2023 
card once I am notified by National of your renewal.                                                                                                                                  
Welcome to the following new transfer members: Brian Vargo, USMC, GWOT, from Post 141; Charles Wolford,  

USA, GWOT, from Post 15.                                                                                                                                            
To new and transfer members:  You must pick up your card in person at a membership meeting (3rd Saturday of 
each month at 1000 hours).  If you cannot contact me.                                                                                                                                   
There are several ways to renew your American Legion membership: 

1. Online at www.mylegion.org.  You can use a credit card online and set-up automatic yearly renewal with your credit card.  
You can also update your profile information: address and phone number.  You need your permanent membership ID 
number to start an account at mylegion.org.  If you have a hand written card, you probably have a temporary number.                       
Email me for your permanent number. 

2. By mail.  If you’ve received your renewal request from National Headquarters, mail it to Post 10 at 9950 Cockrell Road, 
Manassas, VA 20110 attn: Post 10 Membership.  If you haven’t received a form from National Headquarters, send a 
check, and a note with your name, ID number, address, email and phone number.  

3. In person.  Stop by Post 10 and ask the bartender for a membership envelope, fill out the envelope, include your                             
membership number and dues. 

4. Legion dues are $35.00 and your new 2022 membership card will be mailed to you. Please provide your address, email 
and phone number.  It’s important to be able to contact you.  Your information is stored in a protected database, accessible 
to only the post officers with the need to know.  If you have an email account, and can receive the newsletter                                    
electronically, it will save the Post money. Please feel free to email me.                                                                                               

If you have an e-mail address please provide that so we can send you the monthly newsletter, this will save the Post printing 
and mailing expense. 

For God and Country,                                                                                                                                                                          

Stan Moore, 1st Vice Commander                     

al10membership@gmail.com 

New Ways of Viewing Pictures of Post Events 

The bulletin board in the foyer will soon be replaced. For the project, photographs from the Post’s main                                 

photographers, Rick Goodman, Diana Lake, M. “Gunny” Lewis, and a few other contributors have been                          

gathered.  

There are three ways of viewing the Post 10 event pictures:  

The pictures will be displayed on the new bulletin board. 

The pictures are currently displayed on the TV above the Legion Bulletin Board in the Social Quarters. 

View online at https://www.flickr.com/photos/alpost10manassas/ 

“Still Serving” Display 

The current “Still Serving” Bulletin Board will be displayed on the Social Quarters TV and in the online Flickr   

albums. This display needs updating. Please email Linda Myers (myersl1@verizon.net) if you know the person in 

one of these pictures is still serving. If you would like to add a person to the “Still Serving” album, send Linda a 

photograph (in uniform) with name and information.  

“Still serving” includes any veteran (prior active duty – American Legion eligible) now serving in the guard or    

reserves, law enforcement, or firefighters. For this category of veteran, please include an active duty picture as well 

as a current service picture. 

Submitted by 2nd Vice Linda Myers 



 

 

On the Radar   
 

July 2022 

04  Jul Independence Day                                               

27  Jul Korean War Armistice Signed (1953)                     

28  Jul End of WWI Treaty of Versailles Signed 

 (1919)                                                                            

28  Jul National Buffalo Soldiers Day                             

29  Jul Army Chaplain Corps formed (1775) 

Post 10 Service Officer Column 

The Board of Veteran's Appeals (BVA) continues to modernize to meet Veteran's needs.  The Board 

recently updated and improved its website to make sure all the information you need is available and 

easy to understand.  Veterans can now file their request to appeal to the Board online! 

It is very important that you know that you must sign and complete a “Appointment of Veterans                        

Service Organization as Claimant’s Representative (also called “power of attorney” form).  This                      

authorizes The American Legion to assist Veterans and beneficiaries.  Additionally, please send your full and                        

complete contact information.   

I am available to assist Veterans and their families in completing and filing benefit claims.                                                      
Contact Ginger Harvey at: ginger.c.harvey@gmail.com for VA claims assistance.   

            Post 10 Service Officer, Ginger Harvey                        

August 2022                                                                      

02  Aug  Operation Desert Shield (1990)                         

04  Aug  US Coast Guard Birthday (1790)                           

05  Aug  Gulf of Tonkin Vietnam (1964)                    

07  Aug  Purple Heart Day                                          

14  Aug  Navajo Code Talkers Day                                          

16  Aug  National Airborne Day                                     

29  Aug  USMC Reserve Birthday (1916)                                    

VA announced the addition of nine rare respiratory cancers to the list of presumed service-connected                           
disabilities due to exposure to fine particulate matter for Veterans who served any amount of time in                         
Afghanistan, Djibouti, Syria or Uzbekistan during the Persian Gulf War, from September 19, 2001, to the 
present, or The Southwest Asia theater of operations from August 2, 1990, to the present.  VA is taking a new 
approach to making decisions on presumptives, one that takes all available science into account, with one goal in 
mind – getting today’s Veterans, and Vets in the decades ahead – the benefits they deserve, as fast as possible.                                                                              
VA identified, through a focused review of scientific and medical evidence, a biological plausibility between air-
borne hazards, specifically particulate matter, and carcinogensis of the respiratory tract; the unique circumstances of 
these rare cancers warrant a presumption of service connection.  Veterans and survivors who had claims previously 
denied for any of the below respiratory cancers are encouraged to file a supplemental claim for benefits;                                    
 Squamous cell carcinoma of the larynx;                                                                                                                   
 Squamous cell carcinoma of the trachea;                                                                                                                        
 Adenocarcinoma of the trachea;                                                                                                                                      
 Salivary gland-type tumors of the trachea;                                                                                                     
 Adenosquamous carcinoma of the lung;                                                                                                                      
 Large cell carcinoma of the lung;                                                                                                                              
 Salivary gland-type tumors of the lung;                                                                                                                          
 Sarcomatoid carcinoma of the lung and;                                                                                                                       
 Typical and atypical carcinoid of the lung.                                                                                                                           
VA will contact impacted Veterans and survivors to inform them about their eligibility and it will provide                                   
information on how to apply. To apply for benefits, Veterans and survivors may visit VA.gov or call                                                 
toll-free at 800-827-1000.                                                                                                                                                                          
            Submitted by Paul Locigno 



 

 

HURRICANE SEASON is UPON US:                                                                                                               
The 2021 hurricane season recorded 21 named storms and 7 hurricanes, including four considered “major” at     
category three and higher. Eight intense storms hit the U.S. coastline. Every year, the National Oceanic and                
Atmospheric Administration predicts what to expect for the upcoming hurricane season, and the 2022 hurricane 
season is no different. Whether the prediction is for a mild or active, solidifying and testing preparation plans and 
staying informed is everyone’s business, and “Being Prepared, Being Ready” is prudent. The time to be prepared 
and be ready is now. Planning to protect the people and things you love as we enter hurricane season is essential. 
Do not try to prepare for a hurricane or any emergency when it happens or as an afterthought. Do it now!                                                                                                                    
Dangerous storms and hurricanes can lead to devastation, but there are ways you can prepare and mitigate damage 
to your home and remain safe during the storm. These actions will help you and your family prepare: 

• Find out if you live in a hurricane evacuation zone. 

• Locate the nearest shelter if you need to leave your home. 

• Review/update insurance policies. 

• Build or replenish your emergency kit with hurricane supplies. 

• Plan to protect your home. 

• Create, be familiar and test your family plan. 
Evacuation Plan:  Find out if you live in a hurricane zone. Add the evacuation routes and shelter areas to your 
plan. Load evacuation routes and nearest shelter directions to your phone maps. If you live in a hurricane area, now 
is the time to know your way to shelters/safe areas and add to your plan to see where you would go and how you 
would get there. You do not need to travel hundreds of miles, but you do need multiple options.                                                                
Your destination could be a friend or relative who doesn’t live in an evacuation zone. If you live in a well-built 
home outside the evacuation zone, your safest place may be your home.                                                                                     
Stay alert, listen, and move following the direction of your local authorities.                                                                                 
Be sure to account for your pets in your plan.                                                                                                                      
Keep in mind that you may need to adjust any evacuation plans based on the latest health and safety guidelines. 
Stay informed!                                                                                                                                                                              
Don’t wait for emergencies/disasters to happen; build and test your preparedness plan and “go” kit. Stay informed 
and be prepared!                                                                                                                                                            
Two Emergency resources:  
www.ready.gov/hurricanes            www.noaa.gov/hurricane-prep 

Submitted by Vic Librizzi    

VA MOBILE CHECK-IN FOR APPOINTMENTS: Beginning this summer, some VA facilities will allow Veterans to do 
one or both of these: 1) Start the check-in process up to seven days in advance of the appointment.  2) Check in at the clinic 
using your smartphone on the day of your appointment.  As part of how VA is modernizing the way Veterans receive care, 
VA received extensive feedback from Veterans and caregivers about how the checking-in process can be made better,                          
especially for those who use assistive technologies to access their benefits online. Coming to all VA locations end of August.                                                                                                                            
Five facts Veterans should know about VA’s patient check-in application 

1. Veterans will always have the option to check in for an appointment with a staff member. Using the new mobile app is not 
a requirement. VA staff are honored to check Veterans in for appointments and to answer questions. 
2. Veterans will need to check-in at the facility with a staff member on appointment day if they require changes to                                     
demographic (contact, next of kin, emergency contact) or insurance information. 
3. The patient application has two options: 1) Pre-check-in helps Veterans confirm demographic information is up to date 
prior to an appointment.  2)  Mobile check-in allows Veterans to check-in for an appointment on a smartphone when they  
arrive at the facility. Upon arrival at a clinic offering mobile check-in, Veterans should locate the poster titled, “Have an                       
appointment? Check in with your phone” prominently on display. They should then text or scan the QR code as directed in the 
poster to start the process.  To use the mobile app, Veterans must have a smartphone that is connected to Wi-Fi or cellular   
service and the phone number on file with VA, as this is how VA verifies your identity. Veterans can update their contact  
information online. 
4.  The national contract for VetLink kiosks will expire at the end of September 2022. After that date, Veterans should:  Use 
the patient check-in application for self-service check-in or check in with a staff member;  Submit your travel reimbursement 
claims through the Beneficiary Travel Self-Service System (BTSSS), mail, fax and/or in-person at a VA medical center. 
 

(Source VA)                Submitted by George Moschatos 



 

 

Various Photos from Memorial Day Events 

                   Photos by Rick Goodman & Gunny 



 

 

FLAG DAY CEREMONY: 14 JUN 2022 

Photos by 

Rick                     

Goodman &  

Gunny 

US ARMY BIRTHDAY—14 JUN 2022 

Senior soldier present Commander Dave Quimby and 

youngest soldier present Fernando Aceved IV cut the                 

Army birthday cake at the Post.                                                         

Photos by Gunny 

 

 



 

 

From Auxiliary Unit 10 

Your 2022—2023 Auxiliary Officers.                                                                                                                       

Congratulations to all. 

 

 

Peggy Pignone, Auxiliary Unit 10 President 

 

 

 

 

Auxiliary Membership Report 

We currently have 201 mail-in renewals, 47 online renewals, and 30 new members for a 
total of 278.  We achieved our goal and are now at 106%.   

Welcome to our newest members: Amanda McCauley (Junior), Emma McCauley,                    
Joy McCauley, Christina Vargo.  
 

 
 

 

There are several ways to renew: 
1)  You may leave your payment of $35 in a membership envelope, complete the information                         
required on the label, and give it to the bartender on duty at Post 10; or 
2)  Mail your payment of $35 to the American Legion Auxiliary Unit 10, 9950 Cockrell Road,                      
Manassas, VA 20110 and include your current address, telephone number and email address; or  
3)  Renew online at www.ALAforVeterans.org.  Members will receive an emailed receipt as well as 
a signed, hard copy membership card mailed directly from ALA National Headquarters within three 
weeks.  Cards have the authorized signature of an ALA National officer (instead of a unit officer).   
4)  Call ALA National Headquarters at (317) 569-4570 and pay by phone.  Members will receive an 
emailed receipt as well as a signed, hard copy membership card mailed directly from ALA National 
Headquarters within three weeks (same procedure as number 3).    
 
Thank You!          
Diana L. Lake , ALA Unit 10 Membership Chair  
 

Photo by Gunny 

Photo by Gunny 

      Your 2022—2023 SONS Officers.  Congratulations. 

 

Lauren Bradshaw, (Post 

10, District & Dept.              

Oratorical winner) attended 

the June General Member-

ship meeting to present her 

award winning speech on 

the U.S. Constitution.  

Thank you Lauren and 

good luck to you in your 

future endeavors. 

Cmdr. Quimby congratulates 

Ms. Bradshaw. 

                  Photo by Gunny 

 



 

 
 

“To Those Who Died,                          

Honor and Eternal Rest;                                      

To Those Still In Bondage,                                          

Remembrance and Hope;                                 

To Those Who Returned,                                      

Gratitude and Peace. 

Protect your Medicare number, your other info, and your money: 
Last year, the FTC got almost a million reports about impersonation scammers — fake government agents,         
pretend grandkids, bogus sweethearts, and others who took almost $2.3 billion from people across the country. So 
far this year, impersonation scams are still the most-reported fraud.  Scammers keep changing their stories to catch 
you off-guard. Some scams even ask you for your Medicare number. If anyone surprises you with a call, email, 
text, or message on social media and asks for money or personal information — no matter what story they tell — 
it’s most likely a scam.                                                                                                                                                                            
Medicare Fraud Prevention:                                                                                                                                           
Reduce unwanted calls and email:  Use call blocking technology or devices that stop unwanted calls — like 
scams calls and illegal robocalls — before they reach you.  Use email spam filters to reduce phishing scam                        
attempts, and set your computer software to update automatically.                                                                                                 
Keep information private:  Medicare won’t call or text to ask you for money. Even if your Caller ID says its 
Medicare, it could be faked. Don’t share personal or financial information with anyone who calls, emails, or texts 
saying they are from a government agency.  Don’t click links or open attachments in email and text messages, even 
if they seem to come from Medicare or a company you know. They could be messages phishing for your account 
numbers, passwords, or other information.                                                                                                                               
Protect your money:  Refuse to pay anyone who demands payment by wire transfer, gift card, or cryptocurrency. 
Only scammers tell you to pay these ways. It’s hard to track those payments, and almost impossible to get your 
money back.                      If you suspect a scam, tell the FTC: ReportFraud.ftc.gov.                                                           
                     Submitted by Gunny 

Greg ‘Speedy’ Neiss displays the plaque he built with the patches and coins that were sent to the Post by                       

Russ State, former Marine Security Guard who replaced Cpl. Robert V. McMaugh who was killed in a terrorist 

attack while manning Post 1, US Embassy Beirut on 18 APR 1983.  (See June 2022 Newsletter for details) 

Photo 1: Speedy, Rick Goodman, Paul ‘Cheeks’ Giovanni.  Photo 2: Speedy—rear of plaque.                                               

Photo 3: Speedy, Commander Dave Quimby.  

Thanks Russ and Speedy. 

Photos by Gunny   



 

 

 

 

Dinner Menu 

Friday is Seafood Night 
3rd Saturday of each month                     

Prime Rib Dinner.     
Time:  5:00 x 7:30 PM                                  

Steak Dinner returns on the other                        
Saturday evenings.                            

5:00 x 7:30 PM.                                          
 

 

Entertainment                                                      
(Friday & Saturday evenings)                                         

 
FRI & SAT, 1—2 JUL:  Karaoke w/Wild Bill                                                     

FRI & SAT, 8—9 JUL:  DJ Doug                                                      
FRI & SAT, 15—16 JUL: Karaoke w/Joe Clay                
FRI 7 SAT, 22—23 JUL: Karaoke w/Wild Bill                    

FRI 7 SAT, 29—30 JUL:  Surprise???? 

 

 

What’s Cooking in the kitchen?     

Monday—Friday 11am-2pm    

JULY LUNCH SPECIALS  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Help us by cleaning up after yourself.                                                                                       
See Something Say Something.  

FRI      1 Jul  Steak.                                                                                    

MON   4 Jul    Haddock Sub, Onion Rings.                           

  Post Closes at 5PM                                                           

TUE    5 Jul    Chicken Salad Cold Plate w/Carrots, 

  Cheese, Tomato, Cucumber.                                                                           

WED   6 Jul Chicken Quesadilla, Chips.                                                

THU    7 Jul   Club Sub, FF.                                                              

FRI     8 Jul  Steak.                                                               

MON 11 Jul     Taco Salad.                                             

TUE  12 Jul Meat Loaf.                                                  

WED 13 Jul Fried Chicken, Mashed Pot., Slaw, 

  Biscuit.                                                                

THU  14 Jul     Chicken OR Avacado Plate.              

FRI   15 Jul     Steak.                                                            

  

MON  18 Jul  Legion Yorker w/Onion Rings.                                 

TUE   19 Jul    Italian Sub., FF.                               

WED  20 Jul    Grilled Jalapeno Bacon, Tomato,                        

  FF.                                                              

THU   21 Jul Bacon Jalapeno Burger.                                                                     

FRI    22  Jul   Steak.                                                        

MON  25 Jul  Prime Rib, Baked Potato, Veggie.                                                                                             

TUE   26 Jul Steak & Cheese Quesadilla,  

  Chips, Salsa.                                                  

WED  27 Jul Fish Taco.                                                    

THU   28 Jul Appetizer Platter Sampler.            

FRI    29 Jul Steak. 

 

Menu & Prices Subject to Change 

REMINDER:  Third Saturday evening of each month is Prime Rib Dinner.                                                         

Other Saturday evenings Steak Dinners. 

NEWSLETTER SUBMISSION:  Please remember to submit your articles to me in word document 
format by COB [1700 hours] on the 25th day of each month.  Photos should be ‘jpeg’ and separate from the 
body of the article.  Please check and double check your spelling and grammar. 

Articles should be submitted to gysgt_mc@yahoo.com                                                                                                        
Thank you, Gunny   



 

 

Calendar subject to change—call Post on 703-369-4900 for current information. 

 



 

 

JULY 2022 Newsletter 
www.manassaspost10.org 


